
 

 

January 19, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400001 
Security Code: 532892 

   
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400051 

  Symbol: MOTILALOFS 
 
Sub.: Update on the Board Meeting 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In furtherance to our earlier letter dated January 17, 2024 regarding Intimation of the Board 
Meeting schedule to be held on Wednesday, January 24, 2024 and pursuant to the provisions of  
Regulation 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(“Listing Regulations”) (as amended from time to time), we wish to inform the Exchange that the 
Board of Directors of the Company, inter alia, will consider & evaluate the Issuance of  
Non-Convertible Debentures by way of Public Issue in one or more tranches.  
 
Further, as per the Listing Regulations, Notice of the Board Meeting would also be available on 
the website of the Company i.e. www.motilaloswalgroup.com, BSE Limited  
i.e. www.bseindia.com and National Stock Exchange of India Limited i.e. www.nseindia.com.  
 
Kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Motilal Oswal Financial Services Limited 
 
 
 
Kailash Purohit 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

http://www.motilaloswalgroup.com/
http://www.bseindia.com/
http://www.nseindia.com/
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